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Wl'S Journal - At long last! The new issue of the Journal 
will be in the mail to you by mid-summer. It is printed 
and is being processed for mailing. This is in fact Volume 
23 (1988), so we a.re still considerably behind. It is a 
double issue. Our editor, Paul Bassett, indicates that 
volumes 24 (1989) and 25 (1990) are already largely edited, 
so we still have hopes of getting back on schedule. Volume 
25:2 will include a cumulative index. 

The 1990 Meeting will be held at Nazarene Theological Seminary 
in Kansas City. Note the enclosed announcement, which you may 
want to post. Randy Maddox has put together an excellent 
program and in preparation for it has written an essay, "John 
Wesley and Eastern Ortllodo.xy; Influences, Convergences, and 
Differences," which is being published in the Asbury Theological 
Journal. The program for this year's meeting will be mailed 
to you in August or September. 

_Call for Papers - Stephen Gunter has issued a call for papers 
for the 1991 Annual Meeting, which will focus on "The Gospel 
to the Poor." We are scheduled to meet at Western Theological 
Seminary in Portland, Oregon. For more information, see 
the enclosed Call. 

,~\·Membership Dues - It is time to pay yo~ WTS dues, if 
you haven't already. Dues are as follows. 

\ Full - $15 .00 
Associate - $12.00 
Student $5.00 

Please send dues payment to: 
Wesleyan Theological Society, Bax 100, Wilmore KY 40390 

. (606) 858-4091 --where it will be processed by Mrs. Patricia Walls, who 
is serving part-time as our office secretary in addition 
to her work with the CHA • 
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Cordially, 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI . & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1990 CONFERENCE . NOVEMBER 2-3. NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY . KANSAS CITY. MISSOURI 
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